Thursday, September 8, 2022
Good Evening Myers Park High School Families,
VIRTUAL CURRICULUM NIGHT:

Welcome to our VIRTUAL Curriculum Night. A video for each teacher has been uploaded to the site.
Videos include an Introduction to the Teacher, an Overview of the Course Syllabus, Course Expectations,
Canvas/Zoom/PowerSchool/Other Platform Expectations, Attendance/Grading Expectations, Tutoring
Options, and How to Contact the Teacher. Families will be able to view the videos over the next few
weeks. Please do not feel rushed to access the videos tonight. Thank you to Peter Keenan and Meg
Bombien for their support of our VIRTUAL Curriculum Night.

STUDENT ADVISOR TO BOARD OF EDUCATION:

Applications to be the 2023 Student Advisor to the Board of Education are open until noon on Tuesday,
September 20. Go apply now to have your voice heard as the student voice on the Board of Education.

Apply Now! http://bit.ly/sacandidate

FAQs:

- CMS students in grades 10 and 11 are eligible

- Any student in 10th or 11th grade can apply

- Apply from Aug 29 to Sept 20

For complete details on the Student Advisor role, click HERE.

If you have any questions, please email Allyson Davis, Assistant Principal of Instruction.

Thank you and we wish you a wonderful evening!
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